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Member Consultation Midlands Arts Centre Lease / Funding (February 2020) 

 

Councillor Jayne Francis Portfolio 
Holder - 
Education, 
Skills and 
Culture 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email dated 25 
Feb 2020 
requesting 
comments by 28 
Feb 2020. 

Councillor Francis (Harborne Ward) 
responded on 26 February 2020:  
 
“I am satisfied that after a lengthy period of 
negotiation, the Council’s agreement with the 
mac concerning arrangements for the funding 
and new lease agreement have finally been 
concluded. It is my understanding that mac 
Trustees are satisfied with the revised 
arrangement (including the fact that the 
council will not be revenue funding the mac 
going forward) and we look forward to the 
mac moving forward on a viable and 
sustainable platform” 

 
 
 
None required 
 

Councillor Martin 
Straker- Welds 
 

MAC Trustee 
and Ward 
Councillor 
 

Email dated 25 
Feb 2020 
requesting 
comments by 28 
Feb 2020. 

 

Councillor Straker Welds (Mosely Ward) 
responded on 27 February 2020; 
 
“On the strength of mutual satisfaction with 
the outcome shared by both parties, I am 
pleased to give my blessing to this proposal”. 
 

None required 
 

Councillor Lou Robson Chair 
Economy & 
Skills O&S 
Committee 
 

Email dated 25 
Feb 2020 
requesting 
comments by 28 
Feb 2020. 

 

Councillor Robson (Hall Green North) 
responded on 27 February 2020;  
 
“After discussion with officers I am satisfied 
that the proposals in the report are the result 
of long and detailed negotiation and they best 
suit the requirements of Birmingham City 
Council and the MAC. I am further assured 
that monitoring/governance arrangements 
are in place to protect the council’s interests”. 
 

None required 
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Councillor Kerry Jenkins 

 
Ward 
Councillor 

 

Email dated 25 
Feb 2020 
requesting 
comments by 28 
Feb 2020. 

 

 
No comment received 

 
n/a 

Councillor Matt S. 
Bennett 

MAC Trustee Email dated 25 
Feb 2020 
requesting 
comments by 28 
Feb 2020. 

 

No comment received n/a 

 


